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Snapshot         A synopsis of the July 25, 2013 Cost Share/Economic Development Committee Meeting 

  

Our mission is to provide a world-class transportation experience that delights our customers and promotes a prosperous Missouri. 
 

Summary of Program Activity 
 

 Four projects were approved for approximately $5.6 million. 

 

 One project is pending and awaiting further information. 

 

 The Cost Share/Economic Development Program has Cost Share funds available in the following years: 

$2.9 in state fiscal year 2014, $0.1 million in state fiscal year 2015, $21.9 million in state fiscal year 2016, 

$41.1 million in state fiscal year 2017 and $40.0 million in state fiscal year 2018.  The Cost 

Share/Economic Development Program has $5 million set aside in state fiscal year 2018 for projects that 

encourage economic development.    
 

 

Partnerships Approved 
 

City of Kansas City - $4,700,000 to widen Route 210 from Eldon Avenue to Route 291 to four lanes. 

 

City of Poplar Bluff - $243,464 to provide geometric improvements and the signalization of the intersection at 

Route PP and Shelby Road. 

 

City of Odessa - $382,351 to widen Route 131 from Route 40 to north of Kelly Street.   

 

Johnson County - $285,563 to construct a multi-purpose trail from the city of Warrensburg to Knob Noster State 

Park. 

 

Partnerships Pending 
 

City of Sedalia – widen Route 50 from the eastern city limits of Sedalia eastward for approximately three miles to 

five lanes, widen the Union Pacific Railroad (UPRR) bridge and raise the Katy Trail bridge. 

 

Looking Ahead 
 

The Cost Share/Economic Development Committee’s next meeting is scheduled for November 15, 2013.  

Applications must be submitted by September 25, 2013. 
 

Questions?   
 

Call or email the Partnership Group. 

Carol Kliethermes carol.kliethermes@modot.mo.gov    573-526-2561 

Todd Grosvenor todd.grosvenor@modot.mo.gov        573-751-4626 
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